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DAERA is supportive of the regulations to make changes to the marketing and 

design of construction materials. In particular, the requirements set out around giving 

preference to recyclable materials and materials produced from recycling as well as 

respecting the minimum recycled content obligations are welcomed. The opportunity 

to upgrade the design of construction materials to promote extending life through 

reuse, repair and refurbishment is also of interest. However, implementation of these 

regulations would require input from those with responsibility for procurement, 

planning, product standards and building regulations and standards. As such, 

DAERA has limited remit for these regulations.  

 


